
May 5,2005 

National Credit Union A d m m t d  . . 
on 

Attn: Mary Rupp, Secretary of the B o d  
1775 Duke Street 
Alexandria, VA 223 14-3428 

Dear Ms. Rupp: 

I am writing in regards- to the changes you have proposed on the Comtructian and 
Dwelopmmt lending regulation. 1 have been employed with the Credit Union for three 
y m  and although I do not personally d d  with the loan program, I lmow that it would 
negatively a m  ow m e m h  that m e  ta the Credit Umon, J h a p  that you will 
reconsider your decision. 

Sincerely, 

Amy - 


